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FEDERAL MINISTRY OF WORKS
AHMADU BELLO UNIVERSITY, ZARIA
INVITATION FOR PRE-QUALIFICATION FOR GOODS UNDER TETFUND PROJECT 2025

1. INTRODUCTION
Ahmadu Bello University (ABU), Zaria is an Educational Institution under the Federal Ministry of Education. Experienced and competent
Contractors/Suppliers/Vendors are to submit pre-qualification (Technical Bid) for the projects under TETFund 2025 projects.
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